9th Jamary, 1956,

My dear Oscar,

I have read your notes on the referee's report with interest.
If Penrcse and you do mot reach an agreement to your satisfaotion
I ahall, of course, be glad to receive the paper for Heredity.
It may be, however, that you may find it recommended to some more
mathematical journal, since the relation between contributors and
readers of Heredity is such that that journal is always rathﬂ;
liable to be overloaded with mathematical material.

Sincerely yoursa,



